Northern Beaches Council
The General Manager

PO Box 882
Mona Vale, NSW, 1660

AR Heath Street
Mona Vale, NSW, 2103

RE: Letter of Support for Development Application: 37 Heath Street Mona Vale NSW 2103

We are the neighbouring owners of 29 Heath street Mona Vale, and are aware of the proposed
application for a new dwelling, double garage, secondary dwelling and swimming pool.

We have reviewed the Development Application drawings DDOO to DD13 by Markham-Lee
Architecture dated 11.01.21 and have no issues with the proposal.
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